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Date Changes for Falls City Flag Retirement Ceremony 
 (KLZA) -- The Flag Retirement Ceremony scheduled for Monday, October 14th at the Falls City
Middle School parking lot has been rescheduled due to a Military funeral on that day.  The new time
for the Ceremony will be Thursday, October 17 at 9:05 a-m.  

Flags will be accepted now at Middle School until Tuesday, October 15.

The Falls City Middle School in conjunction with the Falls City VFW Ladies Auxiliary will  hold
their Triennial Flag Retirement Ceremony on beginning at 9:05a-m in the north parking lot at the
Middle School north parking lot.

 If you have a U.S. flag you would like to have retired, please drop it off at the middle school by
Thursday, October 17th. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Linnette Fankhauser at Falls
City Middle School.  
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